Cave Players’ Membership Policy for Children and Adults with Additional Support Needs

Cave Players aims to be an open and inclusive association with membership available to all.

However, there are inherent health and safety risks associated with many of our activities and, for
the protection of all, we therefore reserve the right to restrict access to membership for those with
additional support needs. Each application for membership will be judged on its own merits and
prospective members who can bring someone to provide their support are more likely to be
accepted. Should we decide to decline a membership application from someone with additional care
needs, or should we decide their existing membership needs to be rescinded, an explanation will be
provided by the association committee.



